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May 16, 2023 

 

Ms. Cindy Davis, Past President 

ICC Nominating Committee Chairman 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL  35213 

Via email to: wcoffman@iccsafe.org  

 

RE:  JURISDICATIONAL SUPPORT FOR STUART TOM AS 

         PRESIDENT OF THE ICC BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 

Dear Past President Davis, 

 

By this letter, the City of Pasadena confirms its continued support of Mr. Stuart Tom for the Office 

of  President of the International Code Council (ICC) Board of Directors.  In his capacity as 

“Superintendent of Building and Fire” for the City of Pasadena, Mr. Tom prodigiously supports the 

mission of ICC.  As one of the City of Pasadena’s designated governmental voting members, he is an 

active participant in ICC activities that promotes ICC’s goals and commitment to its members and 

stakeholders. 

 

Mr. Tom’s vast and impressive experience together with his natural abilities for leadership, makes 

him the undeniable ideal candidate to lead ICC in a critical year of transition, growth, and financial 

solvency as the organization approaches the $100M mark. 

 

As the Building Official for the City of Pasadena, I acknowledge and support the time Mr. Tom 

devotes to his service on the ICC Board of Directors.  His service is beneficial to all code 

professionals who rely upon ICC as a trusted partner in protecting our communities. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Ron Takiguchi, P.E., CBO 

City of Pasadena, California 

rtakiguchi@cityofpasadena.net 

(626) 744-7063 
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